DURHAM COLLEGE

COMMUNICATIONS & DEVELOPMENT

MEMORANDUM

TO: Adam Young - D.C.S.A. Vice President, Public Relations
Doug Taylor - D.U.C.S.A. President

FROM: MaryLynn West-Moynes
SUBJECT: Speaking Engagement - Port Perry High School

DATE: October 23, 1997

Thank you so much for joining Gary Polonsky on Wednesday, October 22, at Port Perry
High School to speak to the students on “Social Responsibility as a Postsecondary
Student”.

I understand all went well and have received some very positive feedback.

Again, many thanks.

Communications & Development
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